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Comments: Jenny Gulch Gold Exploration Drilling Project Objection

I am adamantly opposed to the Jenny Gulch Gold Exploration Drilling Project. The mining laws in the Black Hills

are antiquated and need to be revised to reflect a growing population which rely on a clean, safe water supply. 

The exploration company is being coy. The Drilling Exploration has a good chance of finding gold, which will

logically then lead to the next step of mining in the Rapid City Watershed. If we as citizens, do not want mining to

occur in this area, then why are we even allowing this first step, which will disrupt wildlife, plants and nearby

humans?

 


